STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs)
UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES SYSTEM
STRATEGIC OBJECTIVES
The University of the Philippines is mandated to lead in setting
academic standards and initiating innovations in teaching, research, and
faculty development in philosophy, the arts and humanities, the social
sciences, engineering, natural sciences, mathematics, and technology;
and maintain centers of excellence in these disciplines and professions;
serve as a graduate university by providing advanced studies and
specialization for scholars, scientists, writers, artists, and
professionals especially those who serve on the faculty of state and
private colleges and universities; serve as a research university in
various fields of expertise and specialization by conducting basic and
applied research, promoting research and development, and contributing
to the dissemination and application of knowledge; lead as a public
service university by providing various forms of community, public and
volunteer service, as well as scholarly and technical assistance to the
government, the private sector, and civil society while maintaining its
standards of excellence; protect and promote the professional and
economic rights and welfare of its academic and non-academic personnel;
provide opportunities for training and learning in leadership,
responsible citizenship, and the development of democratic values,
institutions, and practice through academic and non-academic programs,
including sports and enhancement of nationalism and national identity;
serve as regional and global university in cooperation with
international and scientific unions, networks and universities,
scholarly and professional associations in the Asia Pacific Region and
around the world; and provide democratic governance based on
collegiality, representation, accountability, transparency, and active
participation of its constituents; and promote the holding of fora for
students, faculty, research, extension and professional staff (REPS),
administrative staff, and alumni to discuss non-academic issues
affecting the University.

MANDATE

:

VISION

:

The University of the Philippines envisions to become a great
university, taking the leadership role in the development of a globally
competitive Philippines.

MISSION

:

The University of the Philippines aims to provide academic excellence
and operational excellence; strong research and creative capability,
supported by an expanded graduate program and geared to addressing the
country's problems; excellent faculty and staff working in an
environment conducive to outstanding performance and high productivity;
high visibility and effective public service; modernized physical
facilities and technological infrastructure for teaching, research and
administration; maintain financial sustainability achieved by resource
generation and administrative efficiency, while preserving its public
character; gain strong support from the alumni and other stakeholders;
and produce the best and brightest students from across the country
prepared for successful careers and responsive citizenship.

SECTOR OUTCOME

:

Lifelong learning opportunities for all ensured.

ORGANIZATIONAL
OUTCOME

:

OO : Relevant and quality tertiary education ensured to achieve
inclusive growth and access of deserving but poor students to quality
tertiary education increased
OO : Higher education research improved to promote economic productivity
and innovation
OO : Community engagement increased
OO : Quality medical education and hospital services ensured

